
 

 

6th January 2023 
 
Dear parents / carers, 
 
Reading is such an important part of your child’s education and when they can read securely they can 
access so much more information and education as they move through the school.  As a school, we want 
to make sure we are giving your child the best opportunities to become a fluent confident reader. The 
reading badge scheme encourages reading regularly at home.  Children are awarded special coloured 
reading badges as they read a certain amount of books at home.  
 
 

 

 

 

 

10 books read at home 

 

 

 

 

20 books read at home 

 

 

 

 

40 books read at home 

 

 

 

 

60 books read at home 

 

 

 

 

80 books read at home 

 

 

 

 

100 books read at home 

Star Reader Badge 200 books read at home 
 
 
Your child will receive their first badge when they have read 10 books at home and each time they read it 
is written in their reading log.  You will have seen lots of children wearing these badges as we started this 
scheme a long time ago, or maybe your child has come home with one already.  
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Please do keep remembering to read with your child at home and support their learning in this way.  They 
will only get the reading badges if the diary is signed.  
 
Please remember to read regularly or ideally daily with your child and record it in the light blue reading 
diary.  We will be starting to send home slips on a Friday if we notice your child has not read that week or 
has not brought in their reading diary.  
 
If your child’s reading diary is lost, you need new books or how to sign into bug club, please ring the office 
who will able to pass the message to your child’s teacher.  
 
Thank you for your on-going commitment to your child’s reading progress. 
  
Yours Sincerely,  
 
 
Mr Rogers  
Assistant Headteacher KS1 


